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Orientation on YUVA 

 

On 11th August 2023, the NSS Unit I Programme Officer – Ma’am Cheryl Francis, conducted an 

orientation workshop for all semester III and V students of the rural campus on how to register and 

avail opportunities through the YUVA portal. A follow-up workshop for students who already 

enrolled in the portal was conducted to encourage them to apply for internships and events. The 

orientations took place in two slots with 50 students in each slot. Hence around 100 students 

attended the orientation. Till date 118 students from both campuses have been approved in the 

YUVA portal.  
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